
Harbor Committee 

Bristol Town Hall 

July 30, 2020 

 

Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick Poland, 

John Stolecki, John Stotz 

Absent:  Jack Tedrow 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:05pm 

 

Harbormaster Reports 

New Harbor.  Mooring issues resolved. 

Round Pond.  Mooring placement issues resolved.  Marine Patrol called regarding seaweed 

harvesting.  Ball requests a letter be sent to mooring owners (former owners) that the mooring is 

no longer theirs and is open for re-assignment.   

Pemaquid.  Stolecki reported a difficulty with personal watercraft. 

 

Brown’s Cove / Thompson’s Landing. 

Parks and the Highway Department will be asked to maintain both landings. 

 

Dock & Float Notification. 

Ball has still not been notified of a dock permit in Round Pond (Map 15, Lot 22/25).  Stolecki 

will pursue the matter with the CEO. 

 

Miscellaneous. 

Stolecki suggested a full inventory of the mooring field in all harbors, using drones or other 

means necessary.  Meeting adjourned at 6:35pm.  The next meeting will be held August 27, 2020 

@ 5pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

David Caron 

Harbor Committee Vice-Chair 

 


